GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
DIRECTORATE OF FOOD PROCESSING
MEGHALAYA::SHILLONG

No.DOFP- 70/2021-22/1% Dated Shillong, 28" January, 2022

Expression of Interest

The Directorate of Food Processing invites applications from interested
Agencies/Firms/Companies from the state of Meghalaya to submit their proposal for
Operation and Maintenance of the Fruit Preservation Centre at Dainadubi, North Garo Hills,
Meghalaya. The detailed terms of reference, criteria, selection method, etc. can be accessed
and downloaded from the official website at www.dofpmeghalava.org.

The proposal is required to be submitted latest by the 17" February, 2022 upto 4:00 PM at
the following address: Directorate of Food Processing, Room No. 406, Cleve Colony,
Shillong, Meghalaya 793003. Proposals received beyond the due timeline will be out rightly
rejected. The authority reserves the right to reject any/all proposals without assigning any
reason thereof.

Officer on Speeial Duty (OSD),
Directorate of Food Processing
Meghalaya, Shillong

Website: www.dofpmeghalaya.org

Email ID: dofpmeghalaya@gmail.com Ph. No -3642951132




